
APPENDIX 5 

 

From: Elaine Moreton  
Sent: 05 August 2015 10:30 
To: Donna Cope 
Subject: FW: PRE1277 - Slater's Bar, 41 Queen Square, Wolverhampton, WV1 1TX 
- New Premises Application 
 
Donna  
 
Further to my previous email outlining my formal representations to the above 
application I understand that these issues have now been addressed by way of 
mediation with the police.  Should the Licensing Sub- Committee agree to these 
amendments the Licensing Authority would have no further representations. 
 
Regards 
 
Elaine Moreton 
Section Leader - Licensing 
Tel. Office: 01902 555033 
 


